
 

THE LEVERING SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 

St. Paul’s School for Girls is proud to offer the Levering Scholarships. The Levering Scholarships were 
established in honor of our first Headmistress, Rosalind Levering. Middle School and Upper School students, 
new to the SPSG community, will be awarded the Levering Scholarships.  

Eligibility  

Students new to the SPSG community applying to grades 5-11 are eligible.  

Award Amount and Duration  

The Levering Scholarships are up to $7,500 grants applied toward tuition costs and awarded annually. 
Scholarship recipients in good academic standing will carry the scholarship through the completion of their time 
at SPSG.  

Criteria  

The scholarships are awarded to exceptional students who are enthusiastic learners, demonstrate original 
thought, creativity, perseverance, and integrity, qualities reminiscent of the pioneering spirit of Rosalind 
Levering. Levering scholars show potential for leadership in the SPSG community both inside and outside of 
the classroom. Such well-rounded scholars seek to engage in the life of the school’s robust arts, athletics, and 
leadership offerings.  

Application Process  

Candidates must complete and submit all application materials associated with St. Paul’s School for Girls’ 
admission process and complete the Levering Scholarship essay by December 20, 2019.  

Levering Scholarship Essay  

In a well-organized, double-spaced essay of one to two pages, please describe one experience that demonstrates 
your creativity, energy, and perseverance. Place your name at the top of the Levering essay and submit it 
together with your completed admission application. The candidate must complete the essay without outside 
assistance.  

Notification  

The recipients will receive a phone call from the SPSG Head of School, Ereni Gleason Malfa ’89, on Thursday, 
February 20, 2020.  


